

At a Glance #6

Dear Parents,

Thank you for all your positive feedback about our Thanksgiving performance. It was a team effort, so thank you for your support and help. It would not have been possible without the children, so thank you for them! They were amazing!

Special thanks to all our teachers and Karl for writing a fun script. I know how much work went into the process and development, so thank you for all your efforts. What a success!

This 'at a glance' recaps information from newsletter #6 plus some new information. Please take a few minutes to read the information and stay up to date. Thank you.

Important Dates	
December 5th - Mikulas will visit	December 18th - G3-G5 sing for children at Motol
December 13th - G1-G5 sing at the senior home	December 18th - Winter holiday celebration 2:30pm
December 18th - Portfolio check morning 8:30-9am	December 19th - January 5th - Christmas break

Letters to Santa or ???

Next week the children will write letters to Santa with their holiday wish, and Santa will write back! We know some families, in our diverse school community, do not celebrate Christmas or celebrate in a different way. If you DO NOT want your child to write to Santa or want the letter addressed otherwise, such as to Ježíšk, Weihanachtsmann, Papai Noel, or other alias, send a message to your child's teacher by Monday. If you do not celebrate Christmas, your child could write you a winter wish, and you can reply.

Good Manners Competition

Our good manners competition for grades 1-5 is underway. Who's winning? Check out the record sheet in the lunch room (or ask your child or keep reading). Current scores, as of 1:30pm, G1 (8 points), G2 (14 points), G3 (7 points), G4 (4 points), G5 (12 points).

Teachers record points earned for demonstrating good manners during all scheduled activities. Each class has the opportunity to earn 8 points per day, which means they have the opportunity to earn 40 points each week or 120 points by the end of the contest, December 13th. The class with the most points for good manners will win a special treat. Who will win? Stay tuned!

Wash your hands!

Remind your child to wash his/her hands before entering the classroom. Also, let your child rest at home if he/she has any cold/flu symptoms such as fever 37.5 or higher, diarrhea, vomiting, wet cough or yellow or green nasal discharge. Let's fight germs together, and stay healthy this winter!

Tovs for Kids

December 18th, G3-G5 will go to Motol Hospital to sing to children with cancer. We hope our angelic voices will bring them joy. To spread more cheer, we would like to bring gifts. **If you would like to donate a new toy to a sick child, bring it to the school or teacher office by Monday, December 16th.** I suggest gender-neutral gifts for a variety of ages.

Making login easier!

Visit our parent portal to read and post information in the 'Post It' section. You will also find past newsletters, school calendars and other school related info. The new login method will updated this weekend. Upon completion parents will enter their email at the top of the web page and use the password LearningTime.

Enjoy your weekend. We look forward to seeing you Monday.

Lana and all our Central Point and Panda Staff